
VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH
October 14, 2024

Neah-Kah-Nie High School would like to recognize David 
Hummel as our volunteer for the month. 
Neah-Kah-Nie Robotics is extremely lucky to have 
mentor, David Hummel, volunteering for our team. 
David's passion for programming and robotics is 
contagious. His research on new technologies for our 
robot to gives us a competitive advantage, and 
encourages students to attempt challenges that they had 
not even considered trying. 
Every team he assists is greatly improved by his 
presence, and he has had a sizable influence on the 
structure of our team, and on the ambition of our design 
solutions.

Many thanks to David for his dedication to Neah-Kah-Nie 
Robotics.


